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Hungarian Master Teachers are Guest Lecturers at Kodály Summer School for Music Teachers in Dublin
Music teachers have a special opportunity to avail of professional development guided by internationally renowned professors from Budapest, without having to travel abroad.

Dublin, April 30, 2010 – The Kodály Society of Ireland, in association with St. Patrick’s College, Drumcondra, is hosting a unique summer school offering professional development for classroom teachers and music teachers in July. Professors Dr. László Nemes (Director of the Kodály Institute, Choral Conductor), Prof. Ildikó Herboly Kocsár (former Professor of Music Theory, Liszt Academy), Prof. Sarolta Platthy (Lecturer at the Kodály Institute) and Zoltán Pad (Lecturer at the Kodály Institute, Conductor of the Debrecen Kodály Choir) head a highly skilled faculty of music specialists who offer music educators and musicians an intense training course in musicianship and teaching methods. The week-long course is offered to primary teachers, secondary music teachers, instrumental and vocal teachers, conductors and working musicians. It is sanctioned by the Dept. of Education and Skills and participating primary teachers qualify for EPV days.
Many applicants are expected to apply for this course from all over Ireland and even from abroad. The organisers hope that the gathering of music education practitioners will be a melting pot of new ideas and resources that will invigorate teachers when they return to their own working environments. Participants will discover new ways of presenting course work to students, conducting choirs and making chamber music as well as developing their own level of musicality in the highly valued solfège classes. A few scholarship places are awarded to final-year music students by competition. ‘We are delighted to be associated with such an important international event in the Irish music education calendar, particularly as it is just over a quarter of a century since the first Irish Kodály school took place in St Patrick’s College,’ said Dr John O’Flynn, head of the music department.
A further cause of celebration is the launch of the new KSI website www.kodalyireland.com that will offer support and resources for music teachers with particular emphasis on the concepts of music teaching assembled by Zoltan Kodály. This website will host the journal of papers presented at future seminars and other information about teaching tools and strategies. ‘It is wonderful to see new developments in professional support for music education at a time when the economy is stressed. The learn-by-doing approach of Kodály has so much relevance in the classroom that music teachers will be delighted to avail of this course without the burden of travelling abroad,’ said well-known music teacher Daniel Walsh, chairman of the Kodály Society of Ireland.
For additional information on the KSI’s course, Active Music Making: The Kodály Approach contact Roisín Blunnie, Secretary, Kodály Society of Ireland, by email: roisin@kodalyireland.com
About Kodály Society of Ireland
The Kodály Society of Ireland is a professional development support group that organises courses, workshops and events related to music education, choral singing and conducting. It promotes the music educational concepts of Zoltan Kodály and the high educational standards achieved by the Hungarian Music Schools.
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